From: Prem Saraswati

To: Todd Buttsworth
Subject: Submission to the Select Committee on Firearms Legislation and Policy
Date: Friday, 26 October 2018 9:54:17 AM

Dear Committee on Firearms Legislation and Policy,

I am writing to you to express my concerns about the possibility of

any relaxation of the Tasmanian gun laws. The current gun laws have
worked very well these last years. They currently adequately protect

the Tasmanian public; any relaxation of these laws will increase the

risk of gun violence in Tasmania. I have studied the proposed changes
that have been put forward. I can see no public benefit; I can see an
increase in risk. This cannot be good for the whole community of
Tasmania. I urge the Committee to recommend no changes to Tasmania's
Gun Laws.

regards,

Prem Saraswati





